
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Wednesday 23rd March 2023 
 
 
Dear Year 4 Families 
 
We are very much looking forward to our trip to Little Canada and hope the children are now getting 
excited to go. Please find below final details for the trip which is Friday 21st April – Sunday 23rd 
April 2023. A kit list is also included to let you know what your child needs to pack for the trip. 
 
 
Thursday 20th April 2023 
 
Children in Year 4 can go home after lunch at the earlier time of 12.45pm on this day so that they 
can get packed and ready for their exciting residential.   
 
Friday 21st April 2023 
 
Your child does not need to come to school this day and instead, will need to be dropped off at 
Little Canada for 12pm. They will need to bring a packed lunch for the day with them, clearly labelled 
with your child’s name (just a reminder no glass, fizzy drinks or nuts within the packed lunch). We will 
eat lunch when we arrive before we start our afternoon activities.  
 
If you need any assistance with dropping off please ring the office on 293233 to let us know and we can 
support.  
 
Sunday 23rd April 2023 
 
The children will enjoy a morning of activities and lunch at Little Canada. You will need to be collect 
your child at 2pm from Little Canada in Wootton. Children need to be in school on Monday 24th 
April no later than 10.30am. Please pre-book your child’s school lunch if they are coming in 
slightly later.  
 
 
Medicines 
 
If your child has medicines that need to be administered during the trip please bring these into 
school by Wednesday 19th April in the prescribed box with their name and matching batch 
numbers on and complete an Administering Medicines Form for these. 
 
Kit List 
 
Included is a copy of the Kit List so you can ensure your child comes packed with everything they need 
for the trip. The weather may be changeable so it is important to pack layers and be prepared for all 
weather. Children do not need to buy new clothing items as they will get muddy and older/outdoor 
clothing items will be more suitable.  
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Little Canada Kit List 2023 
 

• Toiletries 

• Towel & flannel 

• Sun cream 

• Baseball cap/sun hat to protect the neck 

• Waterproof top and bottom! 

• Warm coat and/or fleece 

• Long trousers and long-sleeved tops 

• Comfortable sturdy outdoor trainers (not brand-new ones!) 

• Spare sturdy/old trainers – in case the others get wet – this is a must! 

• Carrier bags for wet boots/shoes to go home with 

• Slippers or indoor shoes 

• AT LEAST 2 changes of clothes 

• Underwear and socks 

• Cuddly toy/teddy – if required 

• Book/Pen/Paper/Small board game 

• Torch 

• Backpack with wide shoulder straps 

• Black sack/bin liner to take home washing which may be wet and muddy 

• Re-useable Water bottle 

• Disposable camera if your child wishes 

 
Please could you include in your child’s bag a NAMED list of what it contains, and also ensure your 
child is aware of what is in their bag! It is important that your child has enough clothes and 
nightwear for THREE DAYS and TWO NIGHTS. 

 
The emphasis is on basic needs and comfort for outdoor fun. Do come prepared for wet weather 
(although we really hope it will be fine!) Your child is allowed to bring a small amount of snacks 
(NO NUTS), but this must be in a labelled bag with their name on it. Do bring a favourite comfort 
teddy, lots of energy and a big smile!  

 
Please do NOT bring: 

• Any electrical items 

• Mobile phones 

• Expensive cameras 

• Portable PlayStation/Nintendo or any other similar toys or Fizzy drinks 
 
We are really looking forward to having a fun filled trip with our Year 4 children. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Caroline Sice 
Headteacher 


